
I-225 PEL Yosemite to I-25 
Planning and Environmental Linkages Study
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WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU

The Colorado Department of 
Transportation (CDOT) is 
initiating a Planning and 
Environmental Linkages (PEL) 
study to identify improvements 
to reduce congestion, improve 
operations and enhance the 
safety of Southbound  I-225 
from Yosemite Street to I-25. 

on the study for Southbound I-225 between Yosemite Street and I-25

CDOT held a Telephone Town Hall Meeting on Wednesday June 12, 2013 from 6PM to 7PM regarding the most recent study that has been initiated for the I-225 improvements 
between Yosemite Street and I-25. This event was very successful in getting the word out about the study and answering questions from the public. CDOT reached out to 
more than 11,000 people in the vicinity of the project with about 1000 people participating in some capacity. The most number of people engaged in the town hall at one 
time included more than 360 individuals, which occurred during the presentation. We also had seven polling questions that were asked during the town hall. We have 
included the questions and responses on the website.

Our next meeting will be a public open house to share with you the alternative concepts developed and a short-list of those to study further to arrive at a solution to improve 
congestion on southbound I-225 between Yosemite and I-25. Watch the website for more information as it becomes available.
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To learn more about the I-225 PEL Study and take our short 
survey, please visit the project website at
www.coloradodot.info/projects/I-225pel
or call the I-225 Public Involvement Team at 303-757-9672.


